Attention St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parishioners and Visitors

In response to the current epidemic, and at the direction of Bishop Robert McClory, Bishop of Gary, 

all activities at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish are suspended from March 14 through April 3.

This suspension includes but is not limited to Faith Formation, Small-group Faith Sharing, Christ Renews His Parish/Welcome, Music Ministry, and RCIA.  This includes events for the Knights of Columbus and the St. Vincent DePaul Society.
We will still be offering the Holy Mass and the Sacrament of Penance at the regularly scheduled times.  However, if you are feeling ill, are suffering from a compromised immunity, or feel that you are particularly susceptible to illness (e.g., the very young, the elderly, expectant mothers, etc…), please stay home.  You will not incur sin for missing Mass in these days.

We will be regularly posting updates on the parish website, www.seseton.com and to our parish Facebook page www.facebook.com/StElizabethAnnSetonValpo/
We encourage you to communicate with us in the parish office via phone, 219-464-1624 and email.

Some are suffering greatly because of this epidemic.  Please pray for them.  Please also pray for those who are caring for the sick, and for those engaged in research.
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